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Hi Raffael,

I am writing to inform you that I am experiencing some health issues that currently prevent me from driving test vehicles. I
am in the process of scheduling an appointment with my physician and will provide an update as soon as I have more
information.

I also wanted to let you know that I contacted Ignacio regarding this matter and received a response stating that I have no
sick time left. While I am aware of my sick leave balance, I am unsure how to interpret his response in this context.

Peter Wolf
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